
From: Gen  
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 10:02 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Zoning By-Law Amendment (File No. Zac-21-049) 
 
I am a senior and have lived in Ancaster for about 30 years. My husband lived with his family prior to 
that for many years on Lorne Ave. I still  live on Lorne Ave. which is a Cul-de-sac. We are the second 
owners of this home since it was built in 1952. 
Our street is small and only has 5 houses on either side. 
I fear if the Marr house is moved to the top of Lorne Ave. they will have to open Lorne Ave. up to 
Wilson.  
The traffic now is outrageous. On any given day at least 5-10 cars turn up onto Lorne thinking it is open 
to Wilson. In the summer it is worse. 
I am not opposed to the Wilson St. Project unless they want to open up Lorne Ave. 
I would like to be informed of the decision of the City of Hamilton on the proposed Official Plan 
Amendment and Zoning By-Law Amendment. 
 
Thank you 
Genevieve 
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